
 

DAV MODEL SCHOOL, DURGAPUR 

Message for Parents & Students of Class XI session-2021-2022  

                                                                                                                                                            

Date: 26.04.2021 

 

DAV Model School Durgapur, welcomes on board , the newly admitted 

students of Class XI for the academic session 2021-2022 .  

As we embark on the mission of providing a learning experience that’s 

going to be both joyful and progressive, we are pleased to acknowledge 

parents as our partners in grooming our students in the  two most vital 

years of their educational journey . We request parents to carve out time 

to join the virtual Orientation Programme on  28.04.2021 at 5:30 PM 

(One parent along with their ward to login through a single device ). 

Link for joining the Orientation Programme will be posted in the 

respective class WhatsApp groups on 28.04.2021 an hour before the 

Programme . 

Online classes shall commence from 29.04.2021 ( Thursday) and all 

students are to attend the classes from their homes in regular school 

uniform ( Brown and Beige ) . 

 

Best Wishes  

Team DAV Durgapur. 


